
 

 

 

 

 

 

Seamus Grant, 

Project of Common Interest Unit, 

An Bord Pleanála, 

64 Marlborough Street, 

Dublin,  

D01 V902. 

 

24
th
 December 2018 

RE: Celtic Interconnector – TEN-E Regulation Pre-Application Notification 

 

Dear Seamus, 

In accordance with Article 10(1)(a) of the Regulation for the trans-European energy 

infrastructure (EU 347/2013) (TEN-E Regulation) EirGrid hereby notify An Bord Pleanála, in 

its role as the delegated National Competent Authority (NCA) in Ireland, that EirGrid 

intends to commence the permit granting process for Project of Common Interest (PCI) 1.6, 

the Celtic Interconnector project. 

Please find enclosed a pre-application notification document which provides a detailed 

outline of the project for the purposes of this notification. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 

____________________________ 

Eoghan Tuite 

Senior Lead Engineer 

Grid Development and Interconnection  

 

Celtic Interconnector Project 

 

 

 


